
 

RESOLUTION 2020-36 

PLUMSTED MUNCIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR TO ADVERTISE FOR THE RECEIPT OF PROPOSALS FOR THE 

COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF RESIDENTIAL SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLABLE MATERIALS 

 

     WHEREAS, the Plumsted Township Municipal Utilities Authority (PMUA) currently has a contract for 

the collection and disposal of residential solid waste and recyclable materials which contract is set to 

expire on December 31, 2020; and 

     WHEREAS, the PMUA desires to advertise and receive proposals for the continuation of the collection 

and disposal of residential solid waste and recyclable materials beyond December 31, 2020; and 

     WHEREAS, the PMUA at its June 16, 2020 meeting reviewed the proposed uniform bid specifications 

for the collection and disposal of residential solid waste and recyclable materials. 

 

     NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the PMUA as follows: 

1. That the PMUA does hereby authorize the advertisement and receipt of proposals for the 

collection and disposal of residential solid waste and recyclable materials. The Executive Director 

shall determine the time and place for receipt of said proposals. 

2. That a Notice to Bidders shall be published in regard to receipt of proposals in accordance with 

the specifications prepared by the PMUA. 

3. A copy of this Resolution shall be forwarded to the Plumsted Township Clerk. 
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CERTIFICATION 

I certify that the foregoing Resolution was duly adopted by a vote of the Plumsted Municipal Utilities 

Authority at a meeting held on June 16, 2020 with a quorum being present and voting in the majority. 

                                                                                                         ____________________________________ 
                                                                                                         Peter L. Ylvisaker, Secretary 
   


